
Diary Dates 

October 

23rd School Closes for Half-Term at 
 3.30pm 

November 

2nd  School closed for Training Day 

3rd  School Opens for Term 2 

 

Welcome Back!!!!! 
We are so happy to be back in school, it 
has been lovely catching up with the 
children and hearing about all their 
lockdown adventures. 

A huge thank you to all of you who have 
coped with the various changes we have 
implemented to our drop off and 
collection arrangements. We appreciate 
your co-operation. 

 

 

School Meals 
Please remember that you do need to 
book your child’s meal a week in 
advance. At the moment there are only 
cold options to choose from but we are 
in talks to try and widen this option. 

Can we also remind parents who provide 
a packed lunch to ensure that there are 
no nut products in school. 
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Birthday Gifts/Sweets 
Due to Covid we have had to change how 
we allow items to enter the building. We 
realise that some children still want to 
celebrate their birthdays with their 
classmates and bring in sweets etc. 

In order for this to happen in a Covid 
friendly way we will need to adhere to 
the following:- 

- Items need to be individually wrapped 
or sealed (e.g. individual cakes/cookies/
bags of sweets) 
- They need to be delivered to the school 
office and won't be distributed until 24 
hours later so might not be given out on 
the actual birthday 
- A teacher/TA will distribute rather 
than the children putting hands in a bag 
and pulling an item out 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Week 
A reminder that children will be moving 
up into their new Year groups next 
week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


